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PRESS RELEASE 

For immediate release 

 

 

COMMUNITY BENEFITS FROM GODALMING TOWN COUNCIL GRANTS 

 

Godalming Town Council is pleased to announce that from the Council’s grant budget of 

£58,000.00, funds totalling £51,741.00 have been awarded so far this current year to groups who 

provide benefits to the Godalming community.  

 

During the current round of grant awards, the main beneficiaries were: The Baden Hall 

Management Trust for a replacement heating system in their hall which will benefit the Rainbows, 

Beavers, Cubs and Brownies along with the Scouts and Guides who all use this much loved hall.  

Home Start in Waverley were also awarded a grant from the General Grants Fund to assist in 

training volunteers. 

 

A Council Community Grant was given to support a Dementia Friendly matinee screening of the 

Christmas favourite “It’s a Wonderful Life” at the Wilfrid Noyce Centre on Saturday,15 December.   

Visiting a cinema is one of life’s pleasures, which most people take for granted.  With Dementia 

being one of the greatest challenges facing our society today, it is a sad fact that many people 

affected by dementia often have to give up things they love due to inaccessibility and unsupportive 

environments.  Cinemas have an important part to play in tackling the social and economic impact 

of dementia, by allowing people living with dementia to continue to participate in entertainment. 

Godalming Dementia Action Alliance, Godalming Film Society and Godalming Town Council are 

delighted to be able to support this fantastic initiative.  

 

For further details how to apply for a Godalming Town Council grant, please visit http://godalming-

tc.gov.uk/grants/ 
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